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STATEMENT OF COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
January 3, 2022 

 
The City Council of the City of Anamosa met in Special Session January 3, 2022 at the 
Anamosa Library and Leaning Center at 6:00 p.m. with Mayor Rod Smith presiding. The 
following Council Members were present: Rich Crump, Alan Zumbach, Jeff Stout, Kay Smith, 
and Brooke Gombert. Absent: Teresa Tuetken. Also present were: Beth Brincks, City 
Administrator/Clerk, Jeremiah Hoyt, Police Chief, Veronica Groesbeck, Interim Library 
Director, Shelly Carr, Parks and Rec Director, Steve Agnitsch, Utilities Superintendent, Robert 
Young, Assistant Utilities Superintendent, Shane Brown, Street Superintendent, and Nick 
Brokaw, Police Sargent. Iowa Code Chapter 21, as interpreted, permits public meetings to be 
held electronically.  
 
Mayor Rod Smith called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  Roll call was taken with a quorum 
present.  
 
The following budgets were presented during the Budget Work Session: Library Budget, Park 
and Rec, Aqua Court, and LCC Budgets, Water and Wastewater Budgets, Street Department 
Budget, Police Department Budget, Mayor and City Council Budgets, Administration/City Hall 
Budget, Economic Development, Debt and Capital Improvement Budgets. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:04 p.m.     
    
             
        Rod Smith, Mayor  
ATTEST: 
 
______________________   
Beth Brincks, City Clerk 


